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• Call to Order 
Sarah Snipes introduced herself and welcomed everyone to the KBE Special Committee on 
Learning Experiences Meeting, Session Two. The meeting was called to order at 10:00am. Sarah 
Snipes started by going over the agenda which included presentations on/by the Office of 
Teaching and Learning, KyMTSS, Deeper Learning Dozen, and High-Quality Instructional 
Resources to support curriculum development. She stated each group would present individually 
and that they would begin directly after roll call. 

 
• Members Present 

Attendance included: Sasha Reinhardt, Chrystal Rowland, Kris Jarboe, Sasha McIntosh, 
Elizabeth Hack, JoAnn Adams, Sarah Snipes, Deborah Winkler, Fox DeMoisey, Melody 
Cooper, and Patrice McCreary. Guests present: Micki Ray, Thomas Woods-Tucker, and 
Meredith Brewer. 
 

• Discussion 
Sarah Snipes began by opening the floor to the Office of Teaching and Learning group 
who would present on Vibrant Student Learning Experiences. This presentation went 
over in depth how High-Quality Instructional Resources (HQIR’s) enhances the curriculum 
development process and reduces the time a teacher spends creating or selecting 
assignments. It was explained how the student experience is affected when teachers do 
not have access to HQIR’s. Many figures and data were shown to support how HQIR’s 
elevate the student experience and success and how this benefits both teachers and 
students overall. The floor was then turned over to the Kentucky Multi-Tiered System of 
Support (KyMTSS) group presentation. It was stated that this is KDE’s strategic plan and 
the definition of KyMTSS is explained more in depth. A timeline journey of how this 
system evolved and came to be over time from 1997 to present day is shown and 
explained. The KyMTSS essential elements graphic was presented on the screen and all 
components that go into that. Time was cut a bit short, but all attending would be 
provided access to this presentation to review at a later time. The meeting was then 
switched over to a presentation on the Deeper Learning Dozen (DLD). This presentation 
provided a working definition of what deeper learning is. In addition to this, it was stated 
that KDE’s North Star is United We Learn as this ties into DLD work and was discussed by 
the group. A slide with links to helpful tools/resource videos based on deeper learning 
was provided to the group as time constraints would not allow each link to be selected 
during the presentation. Sarah Snipes wrapped up the meeting at the close of the DLD 
presentation and thanked everyone for being in attendance. 
 

• Next Steps  



The group was provided links to each presentation so they can further explore the 
content and resources provided within each on their own time and could further discuss 
at the next KBE meeting on May 30 2:00-3:30pm ET. 

• Adjournment 
Sarah Snipes thanked everyone for their time and attendance and stated she would reach 
out to everyone with the presentations and resources for further discussion. The meeting 
adjourned at 11:00am. 
 

 
 


